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Manager's Introduction

We are well into the summer here at Trinity House Care Home and although it has
been a mix of weather we have taken full advantage of the lovely days, enjoying our
beautiful city and the amazing coastline we have not far from us. We have had lots
of animal experiences from our chicks hatching to the alpaca visit. We have been
setting sail with our annual Seagull Trust barge trips which is a huge favourite, we
had our annual Summer Fete that was a huge success and a great day was had by
all and are now looking forward to our upcoming Kilt Walk for our charity partnership
with Make-a-Wish UK in September. This will be a great day out for staff and
residents, we have our kilts at the ready!
 
Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Ann Lyell
Home Manager

Summer Fete

On the 27th of July, we celebrated our annual Strawberry Fete. In the lead up we
had lots of preparations from painting strawberry decorations to handing out flyers.
When the day arrived, we were all set up with our baking stalls, raffle and Tombola.
We had the amazing Margo singing for us while Lisa from Joy Rides took people to
Victoria Park and back. We are proud to say we raised an amazing £400!

Make-a-Wish Charity

Our parent company has set Trinity House the goal of raising £1000 for the charity
Make-a-Wish UK. To kick off our efforts in fundraising, Team Trinity will be doing the
Edinburgh Kilt Walk! We have staff and residents joining us for the 5-mile walk from
Murrayfield Stadium to Victoria Park. If you would like to donate, please check out
our Facebook or click this link:-
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/trinintyhouse-care-home-1715709193442

Animal Crazy

Everyone at Trinity House loves it whenever there are animals in the home. We had
a fantastic visit from Alpacas and we also raised chicks. We watched as the eggs
hatched into baby chicks and it was amazing to watch the chicks grow and develop
their little personalities. This is something we are looking forward to doing again!

Out and About

Over the past couple of months, we have loved getting out and about, from Victoria
Park to our personal favourite, the National Scottish Museum, which we visit once a
month for our dementia socials. We regularly visit to walk around and look at the
exhibits, we enjoy the exhibit on animals and seeing ones we would have only
dreamed of seeing like a T-Rex!

Celebrating the Olympics

We were very excited to watch the Olympics this year and had a big celebration of
them. We made our Olympic torches which our Art Group were very proud of. We
watched the Olympics most days to see how well the UK were doing and we were
so proud of how well everyone competed and the number of medals won.

Sta! Update

We are delighted to announce Abbie, our Clinical Lead, has been internally
promoted to Deputy Manager of Trinity House. We are very proud of all her
achievements.

Upcoming Dates For The Diary

 

Team Trinity Kills Walk on the 15th of September 
Tegan’s Make-A-Wish UK Bungee Jump on the 9th of October 
Christmas Fete on the 7th of December

Social Media

We will be making good use of Facebook to keep families connected and would be
grateful if you could "Like" our page to keep up to date.

Don't forget to 'Like' us!

 

Review Us

Feedback is so important, we love hearing your thoughts, ideas and positive
responses. We would welcome any feedback at this time so if you have a spare
minute or two, please leave us a review on Carehome.co.uk by clicking the link
below. Thank you in advance!

Click here to submit a review!

We would also be grateful for your reviews of Trinity House on Google My Business,
the link is as follows:

Click here to submit a Google Review
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